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Warning on bogus POEA employee 
 
The Philippine Overseas Employment Administration warns the public against 
having any transaction with a certain “Lim, Sandra M.” who presents herself as 
an assistant supervisor at the POEA. 
 
The POEA has no official or employee by the name of Sandra M. Lim in its 
record of personnel.  
 
An employer in Australia reported that he received a letter from Lim 
apparently collecting payment for visa fee and other travel documents of an 
applicant worker using the banner of the POEA website as letterhead and a 
google mail account. 
 
The official email address of the POEA is info@poea.gov.ph. 
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